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Comments: I thank the USDA/USFS for allowing space for public comments regarding this project and am writing

today in opposition to it. As we suffer escalating losses of biodiversity, it is imperative that we protect our every

remaining species; however, without similar protections for their habitat, we are bound to accelerate an extinction

crisis despite our best intentions. I question the logistics of achieving the project's seemingly contradictory

benefits of 'improved wildlife habitat/restored soils and wetlands' and logging/road creation/commercial

production. That this project jeopardizes such vital old-growths is simply too risky at this point, but worse still is

that it could set a dangerous precedent for others as well. I feel compelled to object, even as a Wisconsin

resident, precisely because this issue touches us all. With all due respect, I urge the USDA/USFS to reconsider

this project.


